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As part of its 52nd anniversary celebration, the native community of Shambo 
Porvenir recognized Ocho Sur for its support of local entrepreneurship. Bruno 
Tangoa Inocente, the community leader, expressed his gratitude for the company’s 
support, highlighting the ongoing progress they are experiencing. Additionally, Ocho 
Sur reaffirmed its commitment to continue working collaboratively—with unity, 
transparency, and respect—with the goal of contributing to the well-being of 
families in neighboring communities and the Ucayali region for the future. 


